



St Andrew's School

The International School of The Bahamas

PTA Newsletter

Donuts for Dads!

Calling all dads, grandfathers, uncles or guardians! Please join us for complimentary coffee and donuts with your children on the front lawn on Tuesday, 13th September at 7:30am on our Donuts for Dads Day! Last

A note from your PTA President

A warm welcome to all of our new students, teachers, our new

School Principal, Dr Glenn Canterford and to all of our

We are looking forward to another successful year with new,

exciting events, as well as our annual Bake Sales. Thank you to

all parents and teachers for your continued help and support

year was lots of fun and a great success so get there on time!

and generosity!

returning students and teachers!



<u>Upcoming Events</u>

<u>September</u>

- 13 Donuts for Dads, 7:30am Front Lawn
- 15 PTA AGM with guest speaker new School Principal Dr Glenn Canterford, 7pm, Library
- 27 Parent Education Session, 7pm Library

October

- 12 Junior Swim Gala
- 28 Halloween Bake & Book Sale

November

10 - Coffee Morning, 9am, Library

30 to <u>Dec 2</u> – Seussical the Musical

December

- 2 Faculty & Staff Christmas Lunch
- 13 School Christmas Concert

WE GAVE
\$100,000 TO ST
ANDREW'S
SCHOOL LAST
YEAR! THANK
YOU FOR YOUR
SUPPORT AND
GENEROSITY!

MEET OUR NEW PRINCIPAL AT THE PTA AGM!

Jolika Buckner

Dr Glenn Canterford will be speaking at the PTA AGM on Thursday, 15th September at 7:00pm in the Library. Learn more about your PTA and how you can help. We look forward to seeing you there!

Light refreshments will be served.



PTA Executive Board 2011/2012

President – Jolika Buckner jolika@coralwave.com

Treasurer - Shelly Nairn nairn.shelly@gmail.com

Secretary – Michelle Joudi jmjoudi2009@hotmail.com

Members:

Cathy Ramsingh-Pierre pebbles p@vahoo.com

Michelle Martinborough michellemartinborough@gmail.com

> Karen Alliata kalliata@coinrealm.net

Dominika Moranova dominikamoranova@gmail.com

Faculty Member: Rachael Williams Rachael.Williams@st-andrews.com

E-mail: pta@st-andrews.com

Our first Parent Education session, "The Future is Bright, the Future is IB" with Paul Toomer, IB Coordinator, will be on Thursday, 27th September at 7:00pm in the Library. Light refreshments will be served.



PTA Volunteer Cards

will be coming home soon in your child's folder! If you would like to volunteer as a Class Parent or on a smaller scale, please fill out and return to your teacher.



CALLING ALL ASPIRING PHOTOGRAPHERS!

Look out for information coming soon about our photo competition for our 2012 Calendar!



Halloween Bake & Book Sale!

Our annual Halloween Bake Book Sale will be on Friday, 28th October. Always a popular day with students, parents and teachers, sweet and savoury treats will be on sale along with fun toys and gently

used books. <u>Please</u>
<u>keep a look out in</u>
<u>your classrooms for</u>
<u>boxes to drop your</u>
<u>donated books in.</u>
Uniform release is
\$3.00 payable to
your teacher. Please-







The PTA is looking for Class Parents for the 2011/2012 school year.

We need two Energetic, Positive, Dedicated, Hardworking parents in each classroom to assist the PTA with our fundraising efforts and to be a liaison between the classroom parents, teachers and the PTA.

If this sounds like a job for you please sign up below and one of our executive members will contact you.

The class parent is an important role, but it is not for everyone. If you would like to volunteer on a smaller scale we have lots of one-off opportunities to serve on an as-needed basis. Sign up below and we will call you.

	Please return forms to your child's teacher by: Monday, September 12th
Your Name:	
Phone Number:	e-mail
Child's Name: _	Year Level/Teacher:

Mission Statement

Providing support and services for St Andrew's School, the International School of the Bahamas, through the coordination of activities and functions that foster goodwill and social interaction among our community as a whole.

Executive Board

Jolika Buckner President jolika@coralwave.com
Shelly Nairn Treasurer nairn.shelly@gmail.com
Michelle Joudi Secretary jmjoudi2009@hotmail.com

Michelle Martinborough Class Parent Coordinator <u>michellemartinborough@gmail.com</u>

Dominika Moranova Member <u>dominikamoranova@gmail.com</u>

Cathy Ramsingh Pierre Member <u>pebbles_p@yahoo.com</u>
Karen Alliata Member <u>kalliata@coralwave.com</u>

Rachael Williams Faculty Rep <u>rachael.williams@st-andrews.com</u>

OR EMAIL THE PTA AT pta@st-andrews.com